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Kent Intermediate School District
 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE



Please take note that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, October 25, 2022, at 2:30 p.m to review the pre-labor start day waiver. This meeting will be held in the Board Room at the Kent Intermediate School District Educational Service Center, 2930 Knapp N.E., Grand Rapids, Michigan 49525. Phone: 364-1333
[bookmark: _GoBack]
This notice of this meeting of the Board is furnished in accordance with the provisions of Act No. 267 of the Public Acts of 1976.  Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a disabled person to be able to participate in this meeting.
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